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10 November 2016

Mr Alan Prudhoe
Request-366779-144d8abb@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Prudhoe

Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request entitied ‘NEREO Report Follow

up’. -

The report to which you refer provides the results of an independent investigation
into a series of allegations, and does not contain specific recommendations for
changes to any Council policy or procedure. Therefore, the Council do not hold any
information which attributes subsequent changes to the Council’s Policies and
Procedures as having resulted from this report, either directly or indirectly.

Since November 2015, the Council have reviewed its Standing Orders, Financial
Regulations, Freedom of Information Policy, and Data Protection Policy; all most
recently at the Annual Meeting of Council held on 24 May 2016. Copies of these
documents are already in the public domain and available on the Council's website.

If you are dissatisfied with this response, you are able to request an Internal Review
into the handling of your request for information, by contacting us at
enquiries@spennymootowncouncil.gov.uk or by telephone 01388 815276.

After you have exhausted our internal appeals procedure, you also have a right of
appeal to the Information Commissioner at: Telephone: 01625 545 745 Email:
casework@ico.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

COLIN RANSON
Interim Town Clerk
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